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Gabby McGee is a 12-year-old girl trying to shed her “bad hair,” her parent’s strict rules, and her
insecurities—all at the same time. If only she could change her hair from nappy, kinky, and unruly, to
straight, long, and flowing, she could finally fit in. But she soon learns that going behind her mother’s back
to get a chemical hair relaxer isn’t the way to do it. After a failed trip to the hair salon leaves her in debt, she
devises a hair-brained scheme to pay it off, which involves her crush, a French kiss, and a bake-off. Is it just
crazy enough to work? Is changing her hair really what she wants? Or, could the money troubles of a
classmate at her snooty private school cause her to change her attitude instead?
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From reader reviews:

Rhonda Robitaille:

Why don't make it to be your habit? Right now, try to prepare your time to do the important act, like looking
for your favorite publication and reading a guide. Beside you can solve your trouble; you can add your
knowledge by the e-book entitled Bad Hair Day. Try to the actual book Bad Hair Day as your buddy. It
means that it can to get your friend when you truly feel alone and beside that course make you smarter than
previously. Yeah, it is very fortuned for you personally. The book makes you a lot more confidence because
you can know almost everything by the book. So , let us make new experience as well as knowledge with
this book.

Judith Rayl:

Playing with family in a park, coming to see the sea world or hanging out with buddies is thing that usually
you will have done when you have spare time, after that why you don't try matter that really opposite from
that. Just one activity that make you not experience tired but still relaxing, trilling like on roller coaster you
already been ride on and with addition of information. Even you love Bad Hair Day, it is possible to enjoy
both. It is very good combination right, you still would like to miss it? What kind of hang type is it? Oh
come on its mind hangout folks. What? Still don't have it, oh come on its named reading friends.

William Martin:

Do you have something that you want such as book? The publication lovers usually prefer to select book like
comic, brief story and the biggest you are novel. Now, why not hoping Bad Hair Day that give your fun
preference will be satisfied by simply reading this book. Reading addiction all over the world can be said as
the opportunity for people to know world far better then how they react toward the world. It can't be stated
constantly that reading routine only for the geeky individual but for all of you who wants to possibly be
success person. So , for all you who want to start examining as your good habit, you could pick Bad Hair
Day become your current starter.

Lonnie Fazio:

Reading a publication make you to get more knowledge from the jawhorse. You can take knowledge and
information originating from a book. Book is written or printed or outlined from each source that filled
update of news. On this modern era like currently, many ways to get information are available for you
actually. From media social including newspaper, magazines, science reserve, encyclopedia, reference book,
story and comic. You can add your knowledge by that book. Do you want to spend your spare time to open
your book? Or just looking for the Bad Hair Day when you essential it?
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